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1 August 2018 
 
 
 
Kia ora Parents/Caregivers/Whānau, 
 
We hope that over the past term you and your child/ren have talked about some 
further ways that they can help keep themselves safe. With the ‘Keeping Ourselves 
Safe’ topic last term, and natural events that we face in Wellington (eg: earthquakes, 
drownings), these are very important conversations to have. 
 
As part of the process of keeping students and their families informed about and able 
to contribute to shaping our Health and PE programmes, we invite you to reply to the 
attached survey. 
  
For Home Learning this week or over the next couple of weeks, we ask that you talk 
with your child/ren and fill this survey in. Every family that returns a survey by 
3:00pm on Friday 17 August is entered in a special prize draw. There are three 
$20 vouchers as prizes for the prize draws that take place at the 24 August 
assembly.  
 
Thank you in advance for helping us review our programmes to check that they meet 
the needs of our child/ren.  Please feel free to comment on this survey, and record 
any ideas or questions you have in the space provided. If you need any further 
information please contact a staff member who can help out, or if you prefer to speak 
to someone about your ideas, please contact the school office to make a time to do 
this with a staff member. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to talk with your child/ren and pass on your views via 
this survey or by talking with us directly. It helps teachers to plan learning 
programmes for your child/ren that best address their particular needs, interests and 
circumstances, also those of our community 
 
 
Ka kite 
 
 The Teaching Team  
Bellevue School 

http://www.bellevue-newlands.school.nz/

